
School Transportation Safety Guidelines 

Date: ___________ 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we embark on a new school year, we want to ensure the safety and well-being of all students 

during transportation. Please take a moment to review the following guidelines: 

• Students must arrive at the bus stop at least 5 minutes before the scheduled pickup time. 

• All students are required to wear seatbelts while on the bus. 

• No food or drinks are allowed on the bus to prevent spills and distractions. 

• Students should wait for the bus to come to a complete stop before boarding or exiting. 

• Respect the bus driver and follow their instructions at all times. 

• Students must remain seated while the bus is in motion. 

• Parents are responsible for the safety of their children while walking to and from the bus 

stop. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a safe transportation experience for all students. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


